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On August 19, 1998, during last year's Michigan Turfgrass Field Day, Sports and Commercial 
Turf Tour participants were asked the following: 

"In your opinion is the mowing height of each plot too short, too tall, or OK 
for a Kentucky bluegrass lawn?" 

The actual mowing heights and the number of replications (3) were not revealed. The written 
responses, 251, indicated an overall preference for the 3 and 3.5 inch cutting heights (Fig. 1). 
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Fig. 1. Kentucky bluegrass lawn height-of-cut survey responses of 251 attendees at 1998 
Michigan Turfgrass Field Day. 




